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Information on the “Good Faith Estimate for Health Care Items and Services” 
Under the No Surprises Act 

(For use by health care providers no later than January 1, 2022) 

Under Section 2799B-6 of the Public Health Service Act, healthcare providers, and healthcare 
facilities are required to provide a good faith estimate of expected charges for items and services 
to individuals who are not enrolled in a plan or coverage or a Federal healthcare program, or not 
seeking to file a claim with their plan or coverage both orally and in writing, upon request or at 
the time of scheduling health care items and services. 

Upon confirming your appointment and completing the intake process, a detailed list of expected 
charges for counseling services will be provided to the client. Please note, the estimated costs are 
valid for 12 months from the date of the Good Faith Estimate. 


